 Important changes for children buying Stagecoach Dayrider tickets
From Sunday 5 January 2020 we are changing the way child dayrider tickets are sold on the bus. 
Any assistance to communicate this message to parents and children would be greatly appreciated.

Instead of issuing a paper ticket, the ticket will now be loaded on to a Transport for Greater Manchester (TfGM) igo card.

Which child tickets are affected?
· Manchester child dayrider
· Wigan child dayrider 

What does this mean?
To continue to buy a dayrider ticket, children will need an igo card.

· Children aged 5 – 10 may not hold an igo card, but will need to apply for a igo card to continue to buy this ticket from the bus driver.

· Children aged 11-16 will already hold an igo card to buy child tickets on the bus.

How can you apply for an igo card?
Visit tfgm.com/igo to download an application form or get a copy of the form from a TfGM Travelshop. 

To make sure children have an igo card in time for January 2020, it is suggested to apply for an igo card by the end of November.

For more information about this change visit our website Stagecoachbus.com
Kindest regards, 

Customer Service Team

stagecoachbus.com

Follow us on Twitter: @stagecoachGM

Customer Services:

Telephone: 0161 273 3377 (Mon - Fri 08:00 - 17:30)

E-mail: manchester.enquiries@stagecoachbus.com

